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Errata

Vol. 65, No. 6
In the report, “Notes from the Field: Administration Error 

Involving a Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine — United 
States, March 1, 2010–September 22, 2015,” on page 162, the 
end of the first paragraph should contain an additional sentence 
as follows: “However, because serogroup A meningococcal 
disease is rare in the United States, patients only receiving 
the liquid MenCYW-135 component of Menveo might not 
need revaccination, unless international travel is anticipated 
(especially travel to Africa) (3,6).”

On page 162, in the list of references, an additional refer-
ence should be added as follows: “6. MacNeil JR, Meyer 
SA. Meningococcal disease. In: Brunette GW, ed. Health 
information for international travel 2016. New York, NY: 
Oxford University Press; 2016.”


